
Donor Categories & Benefits

Invest in the future of the Chicago region by making a tax-deductible gift.

Since 1934, the Metropolitan Planning Council (MPC) has been working with government, 
community and business leaders to solve our region’s most pressing planning and development 
challenges. Your support ensures that we can continue our efforts to advance policies and research 
that will help create a stronger, more equitable metro Chicago.

MPC is a 501(c)3 organization that relies entirely on contributions to fund its annual work plan and 
policy agenda. You can choose the level of membership that is right for you. Your gift is 100 percent 
tax-deductible, and we will provide a receipt for your records.

The Urban Advocate ($100+ for individuals and corporations, $50+ for students)

Donors receive MPC’s e-newsletter, The Regionalist; email notices about events; and reduced admission 
to select MPC events.

Leadership Circle Member ($1000+ for individuals, $5000+ for corporations)

Members receive all individual donor benefits, plus access to exclusive events and networking 
opportunities featuring speakers on timely topics, lively discussions and debates, and behind-the-scenes 
briefings on important issues.

Executive Advisor ($15,000+)

Executive Advisors are regional CEOs (or highest-ranking regional corporate officers) who lend their 
names in support of MPC’s work. Executive Advisors are listed on MPC letterhead, in our Annual 
Report, and in materials distributed to other corporate partners and donors. They also receive invitations 
to exclusive networking events, panels and seminars. As a special perk, MPC provides up to five 
complimentary tickets for Executive Advisors and their guests to MPC Roundtable and Urban Think & 
Drink events upon request.  
 
You may make a contribution online at www.metroplanning.org/work/support-our-work or remit a check to: 
Metropolitan Planning Council,140 S. Dearborn St., Suite 1400, Chicago, IL 60603.

To donate stock or make a legacy gift, or if you have additional questions, please contact Janet Myers, Vice 
President of Philanthropy, by phone at 312.863.6010 or by email at jmyers@metroplanning.org.
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